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City of Kingston 

Temporary Patio Permit – Letter of Support 
May 1, 2022 to October 31, 2022 

 
 
 
Date:  ______________________ 
 
 
City of Kingston 
216 Ontario Street  
Kingston, ON K7L 2Z3 
Attention: Transportation Services (patios@cityofkingston.ca)  
 
 

Re: Support for Temporary Patio Permit Application 
 
 
I, (First and Last Name) ________________________________, the owner or 

authorized agent of (Full Name of Business) ___________________________, support 

the issuance of a temporary patio permit to: 

 
Legal Name of Business: ___________________________ 

Operating Name: _______________________________ 

Address of Business: __________________________________ 

 
to expand its patio onto the on-street parking space immediately in front of my business. 
 
I support this temporary patio permit application, subject to the terms and conditions of 

the City of Kingston’s Temporary Patio Permit (May 1, 2022 to October 31, 2022). 

 

If you require further information, please contact me at (Business Telephone Number or 

Email) ______________________________. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
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